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 June 24, 2022 

 

 

WEST THORNHILL FLOOD CONTROL IMPLEMENTATION (PHASE 3C) 
 

NOTICE OF PROCTOR – HENDERSON INTERSECTION CLOSURE 
 

 

Dear Resident, 

 
The West Thornhill Flood Control Implementation (Phase 3C) project is underway. This involves the replacement of 

existing Storm Sewers and watermains along Glen Cameron Road, from east of Henderson Avenue to Yonge Street.  
 
In order to facilitate these construction works; the intersection of Glen Cameron Road and Henderson Avenue 

will be closed from July 4/2022 to July 15/2022. 

 

The City of Markham and the Contractor (GFL Infrastructure Group Inc.) are working hard to minimize disruption while 
also completing these vital infrastructure upgrades in a timely manner. 

 
Please contact site staff in case you have any special needs or concern: 

 

• Mike Morson, Site Superintendent, GFL Infrastructure Inc. (GFL), Cell: 437-248-8902 

• Gulam Hossain, Site Inspector, R.V. Anderson Associates (RVA), Cell : 416-399-8178  

 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation and patience. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jawaid Khan, M.Eng, P.Eng. 

Sr. Infrastructure Project Engineer 
Environmental Services Department 

Tel: (905) 477-7000 ext. 2637 

Jkhan@markham.ca

mailto:Rmuir@markham.ca
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Construction Area 

Attachment  “A” – Construction Area 

 


